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Hi, Joe.

Please see the attached.  Were you aware of these emails before you made your motion
relative to the chief?  If not, do you stand by your support?  Is it appropriate for city officials,
particularly law enforcement/public safety, to target businesses whose employees, on their
own time, are critical of those officials, however disparaging their commentary may be?
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